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Minutes of the Parents in Partnership Meeting 
Held on 22nd April 2013 at  
Corby Business Academy 

at 6:00 pm 
 
Present: Clive Chenery (CC) and Clare Byrne (CB) 
  
 
School Representative – Andrea Callender (ANCL) and Bernie Smith (BESM), 
 
Apologies: None 
 
                                                                                             Action 

Summer cricket tournament was the main focus of the 
meeting due to the time needed to organise the 
tournament. 
 
ANCL fed back the conversation with JOHE regarding CBA 
hosting the tournament but not running the event. The 
tournament will now be a joint venture with Weldon 
Cricket Club celebrating their 150th Years and who will run 
the event.  We discussed how we could support the 
tournament and BESM suggested Tea, Coffee and 
refreshments and is happy to run this with the support of 
any PIP member.  CB is not available on the day however, 
she is willing to support the previous day if needed. 
 
We have arranged a meeting at 6.00 on the 29th April 2013 
to discuss the arrangements for the event with Weldon, 
Howard, JOJO and Weldon CC.  All PIP members are 
welcome to attend. 
 
We will also make contact with the Local Media to promote 
the event. 

ANCL, JOJO, BESM,CC, 
CB, Howard, Weldon 
CC and PIP 

We want to relaunch PIP under a new name for next year.  
We discussed a number of names and finally decided on 
Friends of CBA as the group does not have to be targeted 
towards parents but the local community.   
 
We want to target the new intake so we would like to be 

JOHE, BESM and ANCL 
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represented at the May Uniform Days handing out leaflets 
and encouraging new parents/carer to join the group.  We 
will also target the local community at the cricket 
tournament and again at the Year 6 open evening. 

CB has agreed to represent PIP at the Student Achievement 
Awards Ceremony and we will offer a couple of prizes to 
the winners. 

CB 

 


